
 

To The House of Representatives 
We the undersigneddemand that theGovernment take immediate action to ensure; that 
Kiwirail does not reduce its workforce at the Hillside or Woburn workshops, and that Kiwirail 
commits to building rolling stock at theseworkshops.  

 
Please note that by giving your email address you may be contacted by Clare Curran or the Labour Party about this issue in the 
future. 
For more information email dunedinsouthmp@parliament.govt.nz or phone 03 4555299 
 
Please send completed forms to: Clare Curran MP, PŌ Box 2084, South Dunedin 9044 by 15 July 2011, 
Note – Parliament does not accept faxed or emailed forms and signatures must be on the same sheet as the petition wording 
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